
Antioch Water Company 
P.O. Box 1614 
Paris, Tn. 38242 
731-641-9190 

Dear Customer, 

I am sending you this notice to inform all customers of Antioch Water Company that Mr. Randy 
Allen and I are ending our partnership. Mr. Allen has had serious medical problems for the past four 
years. He is no longer able to participate in the business and wishes to sell his half to me. 

There will be no change in the operations of the business. I will strive to keep the service to the 
customers as we have in the past. I am assuming all debt and liability of the company. 

This transaction will take place on June 1,2006. If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me at 731-641-9190. 

=$& 
Ted R. Fields 
Antioch Water Co. 


